
WORSHIP SERVICE 
April 10, 2022 

 

 

 

Welcome & Worship In Song 

 
    
 

Children’s Story  Amanda Gall 
  Children’s Pastor 
 

 

 

Community In Worship & Prayer      

  Chet Miller-Eshleman 
   Outreach Pastor 

 

 

Offering  Prayer  

 

 

 

 

Worship In Song 

 

 

 

 

Message  Sebastiano Rosa 
  Lead Pastor 

 

Road to the Cross: Palms, Donkeys, and Jesus 

John 12:12-19 

 

 

Next Sunday: 

Sebastiano Rosa 

The Road to the Cross: 

Approaching the Cross 

John 19:17&18, 25-30 

 

 

 

THIS WEEK: April 10-16, 2022 

Today: 

9:15 am Sunday School  

10:30 am   Worship Service & Livestream 

12 pm Pathfinders Carry-In/Sunshine Kitchen 

Tuesday: 

9 am ECHD Immunization Clinic/Library 

 Ladies Bible Study/Sunshine Kitchen 

Wednesday: 

8:30 am  Praise Moves/Gym 

6:15 pm Holy Week Service/Fellowship Hall 

7 pm MSM-Following the Holy Week Service/ 
      The Rock 
 HSM-Following the Holy Week Service/ 
      The Loft 
 Worship Team/Sanctuary 
 Gifts Discernment/Conference Room 

Thursday: 

7:30 am Men’s Prayer/Connections 

9:30 am Connect For Moms/Connections 

4:45 pm Praise Moves/Gym 

6:30 pm Emergency Preparedness/Conference 

     Room  

1 pm Jane Borntrager/Kitchen 

        

Friday: 

8 am Classical Conversations 

9 am Connections Committee/Connections 

4:30 pm Krissa Yoder/Sunshine Kitchen 

 

Saturday: 

1 pm Jane Borntrager/Fellowship Hall 

3 pm  Connections Training/Connections 

5 pm Messengers/Sunshine Kitchen 

 

 

 

PRAYER REQUESTS 
 

Frank Freas was released from Goshen  

Hospital on Tuesday, April 5. He continues to 

recuperate at Greencroft. 

 

Vernon Bontrager was released from Goshen 

Hospital on Tuesday, April 5. He is recovering at 

home. 

 

Miriam Wenger was admitted to Goshen 

Hospital on Friday, April 1. She was released on 

Tuesday, April 5, and is recuperating at The  

Gables. 

 

Mary Ellen Blough is expected to be released 

from rehab at The Maples on Friday, April 8. 

 

Betty Sark is in hospice care.  Remember 

Dwight, Connie and Sylvan during this time. 

 

Fred Slabach passed away Wednesday, April 6 

in Oklahoma.  Please remember Eldon & Carol 

Thomas and Family.  Arrangements are pending 

at Miller Stuart Funeral Home.. 
 

Bob Shreiner, former lead pastor, passed away  

Friday, April 1. Visitation will be Saturday, April 

16 from 2 to 4 p.m. at College Mennonite 

Church. A memorial service will be held Satur-

day, April 30 at 1 p.m. at Bossler Mennonite 

Church, Elizabethtown, Pennsylvania. 

 
We remember James & Sharon  

Brandenberger in the death of James' father, 

Sam Brandenberger. Services were held 

Wednesday, April 6. 

 

Missional Campaign: The candle at the front 

of the sanctuary is lit as a reminder to pray for 

our church and missional campaign. 

 

 

Our Mission: 
Making and launching disciples of Jesus  

to transform our world. 



PASTORAL TEAM 
 

Sebastiano Rosa .............................. (574) 354-2923 

Lead Pastor      sebastiano@clintonframe.org 

 

Amanda Gall .................................... (574) 370-2583 

Children’s Pastor                 amanda@clintonframe.org 
 

Cindy Hawkins ................................ (574) 370-0817 

Interim Youth Director                cindyjh4@gmail.com                     
 

Julie Lehman ..................................... (574) 214-6544 

Congregational Care Pastor ............julie@clintonframe.org 
 

Chet Miller-Eshleman .................... (330) 556-6643 

Outreach Pastor Chet@clintonframe.org 
 

Anita Yoder ..................................... (574) 202-1545 

Worship Pastor anita@clintonframe.org 
 

DeWayne Bontrager ..................... (260) 336-9184 

Administrator dewayne@clintonframe.org             

MESSAGE NOTES 

63846 County Road 35, Goshen IN 46528 

574-642-3165 

office@clintonframe.org 

 

April 10, 2022 

Sunday School - 9:15 am 

 Worship Service & Livestream - 10:30 am 

www.clintonframe.org 

WELCOME TO CLINTON FRAME! 
If this is your first visit, we invite you to 

fill out a Connections Card found in 

the back of the pew and place in the   

offering box in the foyer or return to the 
Welcome stand for a gift. We would love 

to get to know you! 


